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Senate Standing Committee on Finance and Public Administration 

ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS ON NOTICE 
Treasury Portfolio 

Inquiry into the Management and Assurance of Integrity by Consulting Services 

       

 
 
Department: Department of the Treasury 
Topic:  Treasury investigations and reviews concerning PwC  
Reference:   Written   
Senator:   Barbara Pocock  
 
 
Question: 
 
1. Please provide an update on all Treasury investigations and reviews concerning the PwC 
tax leaks. 
2. Has Treasury contacted PwC seeking copies of the Linklaters, Allens and/or King Wood 
Mallesons reviews? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
1. The Treasury Secretary referred the PwC matter to the Australian Federal Police (AFP) on 
24 May 2023. The investigation is a matter for the AFP and Treasury is unable to respond 
further.  
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